Santa Rosa County School District



Joseph B. "Joey" Harrell

Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services 6544 Firehouse Road Milton, Florida 32570-3411

Phone: 850/983-5123

Fax: 850/983-5115

E-mail: HarrelJ@santarosa.k12.fl.us

September 27, 2017

Mr. Tim Wyrosdick 5086 Canal Street Milton, FL 32570

Dear Superintendent Wyrosdick,

As directed by the School Board, the facilities name committee met on September 26, 2017 to discuss naming Patriot Stadium or a facility on Pace High School's campus after Mr. Billy Roberts.

The committee was comprised of the following:

- Rick Carroll, SRPE Representative
- Bill Emerson, Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum
- Robert Freeman, Community Representative
- Joey Harrell, Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services/Chair
- Floyd Smith, Director of Middle Schools

After hearing from Mr. Roy Roberts, family members and the public, the committee unanimously approved to name the Press Box after Mr. Billy Roberts.

Please find the attached comments from the Robert's Family. Words used to describe Billy include 'Dedicated', 'Faithful' and 'Patriot'.

It is with a great deal of pleasure that the Facility Names Committee recommends the following for Board consideration: "William Lee 'Billy" Roberts Press Box".

Sinserely

Joseph/B. Harrell

Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services